
 

12-4pm on SUNDAY 23rd MAY 2021  
 

IT’S BACK!! After a year off due to COVID, Burton Joyce Primary School PTA will be holding 
the very popular Garage Sale Safari in Burton Joyce on Sunday 23rd May from 12-4pm.  
 

As an outdoor event, spaced throughout the village, the Garage Sale Safari lends itself 
particularly well to COVID rules and social distancing requirements. The sale will run as 
follows: people pay £10 to set up a stall on their driveway and we then put all the stalls on a 
map and publicise the event throughout the village and surrounding area.  
 
You only pay your booking fee of £10, the money you make from the stall is all yours.  
 

We may already have stalls reserved on your road, so it’s time to get rid of all those things 
you’ve cleared out during lockdown, find that box of stuff you’ve been meaning to eBay, 
and book yourself a stall! As well as those selling their own things, we would also welcome 
bookings from people selling crafts and other products, or from other community groups 
wanting to use the event to raise money.  
 

If you live outside or on the outskirts of the village we can find you a driveway in a more 
central location. Please request this when you book and we will put you in touch with 
someone who will be happy to loan you their driveway! 
 

All proceeds from the event will go to Burton Joyce Primary School PTA to fund a new trim 
trail for the playground.  
 
Previous years have seen more than 70 stalls throughout the village and people coming 
from miles around on the day. We hope that once again it will be a fantastic village-wide 
event, while also adhering to COVID guidelines.  
 

To book please email us on bjpta@burtonjoyce.notts.sch.uk with your name and address 
before 14th May and we will send you the details to pay by bank transfer. Once we have 
received your payment, we will send you a booking confirmation with a little more 
information and put you on the map. 
 
Thanks, The PTA 
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